


public hearings in September 2024, the Inspector has identified a number of Main
Modifications that they consider are required in order to ensure that the Local Plan is
‘sound’ and 'legally compliant'.

We’re asking businesses and residents to share their comments on the ‘soundness’
and ‘legal compliance’ on the proposed Main Modifications to the Kent Minerals and
Waste Local Plan 2024-39, along with the associated Sustainability Appraisal.

This consultation closes on 28 November 2024. Please visit
www.kent.gov.uk/mineralsandwaste to find out more and participate in this
consultation.

Kind regards,

KCC’s Engagement and Consultation Team

consultation@kent.gov.uk
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